
Friday 4th October 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/carers 

I once again want to thank you all for your continuous support for us as we ensure our children get 
the best of education and I especially want to thank all our parents who attended our reading work-
shops. These past weeks, we have celebrated a lot of our children for their hard work, resilience, 
perseverance and independent learning and we are very proud of them. 

I would like to remind parents that as a school we will continue to do our best for our children but 
however, we are not perfect and there might be days when you may not be happy about something. 
When you are unhappy about something, please speak to us calmly and we will resolve the situa-
tion. Lately, the language that has been used by some of our parents on the playground is not ap-
propriate and definitely not something that we would like our children to be exposed to so please 
me mindful of the language you use on the school premises.  

 

A lot of changes have taken place in our school since I became the new headteacher and it will    
continue change and improve until we become an exceptional school but these things take time so 
please work with us to ensure our school becomes one of the best; we can not do it without your 
support. 

 

I am grateful to all our parents who do not park anywhere near our school. Several neighbours    
continue to raise concerns about the parking that continues to  take place on Tanners Hill almost 
opposite our school gate - Francis Harvey Way 

 
Several of our resident/homeowners have contacted us over our parents parking on their private 
driveway and blocking entry to vehicles, while also forcing families out of the designated walkway in 
the courtyard of the development. Please be aware  that you are not only parking illegally but also 
putting the children who live in that property at risk when returning home from school. It is clearly 
stated in their driveway that it is private and a footpath for the resident families so please do not 
park in this area. I hope you will all cooperate with us to resolve this situation. 

 

We have year 2 reading workshop on Tuesday at 9:00am so please make time to be there as this will 
give you more information about how to support your child at home and the KS1 assessments that 
will be taking place in June 2020 

Once again, thank you for all the support and encouragement. 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Mrs Cobblah 

Headteacher  
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School Lunches 

 

School lunches are £2.30 a day which is £11.50 per 

week. Could you please ensure that  payments are 

paid in advance. 

 

If you have a child in year 3, they are no longer 

entitled to universal free school meal.  If you do not 

have details to pay online please contact the school 

office. 

 

 Reminder—Reading Mornings 

Monday 8th October—Year 2 parents  

Tuesday 15th October—Year 3 Parents 

Please make every effort to attend as this will benefit 

your child. 

 

 We will be celebrity our Harvest Festival on 17th October. 

Karen from our local food bank will be coming in to give a 

presentation to our students. 

All donations will be greatly received!  

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery and Reception really need any of the fol-
lowing items if you have any to spare.  

Old food magazines, menus, catalogues and  

newspapers 

Junk modelling – empty and clean cardboard boxes and 
containers 

Rice, pasta, lentils 

Shaving foam 

Bubble bath 

Please pass these to Mr Wills or Miss McCarthy. 

Thank you! 

 

ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 

 

This  year we will be running an attendance competition 

amongst the classes.  Each week a report  will be run and 3 

classes will receive a certificate. 

At the end of the school year, the class that has won the 

most 100% certificates will win a Special Day Out! 

 

Please encourage your child to attend school every day, 

and try to book all medical appointments after school. 

If your child is going to be absent please report it by 

9:30am. 

 

We have a number of students that are learning 

English as an additional language, many are Spanish 

speaking. 

Spanish speaking volunteers we need you!! 

   please contact the   

   school office  to help our  

   students learn the English  

   language. 

Mobile Use 

As technology is speedily taking 
over, we ask that if your child has a 
mobile phone you check it regular to 
ensure they are safe. 

 


